## Notice of Office Relocation

Dear customers,

We hope this letter finds you well. We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continuous support.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that our office will be relocated to the address shown below.

We would like to use this opportunity to work harder to improve and strive to meet your expectations. Please continue to offer us your guidance and support.

Best regards,

Kenji Nakano, Representative Director Akros Trading Co. Ltd.

## Notes

■New address  $\overline{7}$ 105-8568

**12F** Shiba Park Building B, 2-4-1, Shibakoen, Minatoku, Tokyo

\*The office will be relocated from the 5th floor to the 12th floor within the same building. With the exception of the **12th floor**, the address including the postal code remains the same.

■Business operation at the new office: November 11th, 2019 (Monday)~

(※Operation on the 5th floor of the current building will end on November 8th (Friday))